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 17 February 2023 


The Resident 

Castle Howard Road 

CHELTENHAM  NSW  2119 

 

 

 

Dear Resident 

 

Castle Howard Road, Cheltenham - Proposed Changes to Parking Restrictions and  

Proposed Installation of Two Motor Bike Parking Spaces 

 

Council is writing to you regarding a proposal to change parking restrictions in Castle Howard Road, 

Cheltenham.  The aim of the proposal is to: 

 

 prevent illegal parking 

 reduce the impact of cars on vegetation 

 improve access for Council’s essential services in the narrow section of the road. 

 

The Proposal 

 

Council is proposing to extend the existing ‘No Parking’ restrictions in Castle Howard Road, from 48 Castle 

Howard Road to 36 Castle Howard Road.   

 

The new restricted area will be approximately 120 metres on both sides of the road.   

 

The extended restrictions will apply to the narrow section of Castle Howard Road, to improve traffic flow at the 

location.   

 

The restrictions will also address the issue of cars damaging vegetation in the area. 

 

Council is also proposing to install two motor bike parking spaces in Castle Howard Road, Cheltenham, within 

the site of Cheltenham Park.   

 

The spaces will be located adjacent to the existing disabled parking space.   

 

This will also address illegal parking which has been reported to occur within the parking area.   

 

The proposed motor bike parking spaces will occupy a redundant area and will not impact on any existing 

parking spaces. 

 

A plan of the proposed parking restrictions is attached. 
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Next Steps 

 

Council invites your comments on the proposal by close of business Friday 3 March 2023.   

 

The results of the consultation will be referred to the Hornsby Local Traffic Committee for consideration and 

recommendation to Council. 

 
Please mark your submission 

‘Proposed Changes to Parking Restrictions - Castle Howard Road, Cheltenham - Reference No F2004/09766’ 

and address it to: 

 

The General Manager 

Hornsby Shire Council 

PO Box 37 

HORNSBY  NSW  1630 

 

Attention:  Alan Yang 

 

Email - hsc@hornsby.nsw.gov.au   

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me on 9847 6703 should you have any comments or questions in relation to 

the proposal. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Alan Yang 

Assistant Traffic Engineer 

Traffic Engineering & Road Safety 

 

TRIM Reference:  F2004/09766 

 

Privacy Notification 

Information provided to Council in correspondence, submissions or requests (verbal, electronic or written), 

including personal information such as your name and address, may be made publicly available, including via 

Council website, in accordance with the Government Information (Public Access) Act (GIPA Act) 2009. Council 

reserves the right to reproduce in whole or in part any correspondence or submission. 


